SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

Dated: 15-05-2024
NOTICE

Regarding SEC/VAC/AEC Practical Examination for Re-appearing Students

It is to be informed to all the re-appearing students (including those students who have applied for
improvement) that SEC/VAC/AEC practicals will be conducted as per the previous (old) pattern. The students
arc further informed that practicals will be conducted on Monday, 20" May 2024, as per the schedule
provided by the respective departments so they are required to be present in the college on the above-
mentioned date. Keep checking the college website and ERP Portal for more details.

For any other queries please contact Mr. Rudra/ Ms. Babita in the office or Teacher-in-Charge of the respective
department.
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